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Lahore.

Dear Sir,
We regret to inform you that your proposal to start a business partnership with our company has not been approved by the board of directors. You may be provided with another opportunity at some other occasion.

It is pertinent to mention here that the company requires an altogether safety and security for smooth working whereas you have launched your organization recently and nobody gives assurance in this regard.

In the light of above circumstances, we feel remorse to acquaint you that your proposal for initiating business with our company cannot be made possible in current scenario and you are suggested to establish your name and gain trust in the market before offering your services or partnership.

Wishing you best of luck for next time.

With regards,
Adeel Ahmad

